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VII International Scientific Students’ Workshop of Industrial Archeology.

Technology in Civilization’s Past – Thinking of the Future

20-22 May 2010, Dzierzoniow – Swidnica – Nowa Ruda – Bielawa , POLAND

Dear Colleagues,

The Foundation of Open Museum of Technology and The Cross-faculty Student Science Association at the University of Technology in Wroclaw "Protection of Technology Heritage HP Nadbor" have a honor to invite students for the VII International Scientific Student's Workshop. It will take place in Dzierzowniow, Walbrzych, Swidnica and Nowa Ruda (South-West of Poland), 20-22 May 2010. 

The call for papers is addressed to undergraduate and graduate students, PhD candidates and young scholars interested in the history of technology and industrial archeology. During the symposium students will be encouraged to present the results of their studies, while scholars and academic lecturers to share their experience in the field. This is the seventh meeting of such kind, and it came to be an important interdisciplinary platform for the exchange of knowledge and ideas for a significant number of young scholars.

All papers accepted for the symposium are printed in proceedings before the meeting; therefore the participants are strongly encouraged to submit the papers in full version (up to 10 pages with illustrations) by 10 March 2010. The papers will be published in the native languages of the authors, but we require an one page English summary. The text file (DOC or RTF) and illustrations (grayscale TIF or JPG in 300 dpi resolution) should be sent to us via e-mail. Also we accept CD-ROM’s and 3,5” floppies sent to our postal address. During the meeting each contributor will have 20 minutes to give speech on her or his paper. We will provide all necessary technical equipment and LCD projectors.
For the contributor of a paper the participation fee is 80 Euros, for all others participants – 100 Euros. The fee covers lodging for 4 nights (19/20 May, 20/21 May, 21/22 May, 22/23 May - we will book beds in 5 km radius from the main site of events), a published book of papers, a tour and a dinner on 22 May. The other days the participants are expected to pay for their meal on their own. There is a number of restaurants in the vicinity of the main conference venue in Dzierzoniow, and in other towns as well.
The detailed schedule of the Workshop will be available online on our website www.nadbor.pwr.wroc.pl  by 15 April 2010.

The comprehensive information on the meeting, and photo galleries of previous symposiums are available at the Foundation's website: http://www.nadbor.pwr.wroc.pl
For information and submission please contact Prof. Stanislaw Januszewski nadbor@pwr.wroc.pl , tel. (+48) 601-755-138 or Foundation for the Open Museum of Technology, Holownik parowy "Nadbor", Wybrzeże Wyspiańskiego 27, 50-370 Wroclaw, POLAND.

Truly yours,

professor Stanislaw Januszewski

Chairman of the Foundation

for the Open Museum of Technology
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